
Sioux Chief is offering a free technical bulletin on No Lead Product Handling Recommendations & Chemical Compatibility for Products 

Commonly Used in Plumbing Systems. The document particularly focuses on soldering No Lead brass, which requires a different method than 

traditional alloys prior to The Reduction of Lead In Drinking Water Act.

Sioux Chief’s ‘Soldering No Lead Brass’ Technical Bulletin Available to Plumbing Contractors

More About Sioux Chief:
Since 1957, Sioux Chief has manufactured innovative plumbing products. It is a leader in providing rough 
plumbing solutions for residential, commercial, industrial and government applications. Sioux Chief’s 
comprehensive product line is comprised of three core groups: Supply, Drainage and Support. Sioux Chief 
products are sold to qualified wholesale distributors and retailers worldwide. The company is headquartered in 
Peculiar, Missouri — just outside of Kansas City. 

Contact Information:
24110 South Peculiar Drive
Peculiar, MO 64078
1-800-821-3944
http://www.siouxchief.com
info@quartermastermarketing.com

Kansas City, Missouri - February 25, 2014 – Rough plumbing manufacturer, 
Sioux Chief, posted a technical bulletin that focuses on soldering No Lead 
brass, which requires a different method than traditional alloys prior to The 
Reduction of Lead In Drinking Water Act.

Many No Lead or lead-free alloys use special chemicals in their composition, 
making heat diffusion more difficult. As a result, it is more challenging for 
solder to adhere to No Lead silicon brass than to traditional leaded brass. For 
No Lead brass, a different procedure is required to make common plumbing 
solder joints.

In the past, the presence of lead in a fitting allowed a torch’s heat to transfer 
thermally within a fitting, allowing the solder to flow quicker and more uniformly. 
Today, contractors and tradesmen deal with many No Lead alloys and 
specifically silicon alloys that do not act the same way.

Download and Share Sioux Chief’s Free Technical Bulletin on Soldering No Lead Brass at http://www.noleadtransition.com/solder.

If proper procedures are not followed, joints may be compromised resulting in leaks and future issues. Reference Sioux Chief’s Tech Bulletin on 
soldering No Lead brass (TB 8-15-13) or Sioux Chief’s Tech Bulletin on the material differences between commonly available No Lead alloys.

Sioux Chief No Lead Brass:

Sioux Chief’s No Lead alloys, by nature of their alloying elements, achieve higher dezincification resistance and stress corrosion cracking 
resistance, but must be treated with greater care when soldering.

Download and Share Sioux Chief’s Free Technical Bulletin on Soldering No Lead Brass at: 
http://www.noleadtransition.com/solder
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